
From: Carol Dozier
To: Gryglak, Magdalena; Robert.Azar@nortonhealthcare.org
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: {EXTERNAL} Indirect transfer of control of NRC license no. 13-18692-01
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 12:16:17 PM

Good Afternoon-
Please proceed with posting the letter as written.
Carol

From: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 11:33 AM
To: Carol Dozier <Dozier@kdhmadison.org>; Robert.Azar@nortonhealthcare.org
Subject: {EXTERNAL} Indirect transfer of control of NRC license no. 13-18692-01

* This email is from an EXTERNAL source.
KDH recommends not opening attachments or clicking on links from unknown senders.

Good morning,

I have reviewed requests dated 10/20/21 and 10/25/21 for NRC consent to transfer of the 
subject license to Norton Healthcare -Indiana, Inc.(NHI) and to change the name.
Per the NRC process, I need to post the information for public comment for a period of 30 
days.  Please let me know if your letter dated 10/20/21 contains any confidential/non-public 
information (e.g. the current structure and the future structure diagrams). If so, please 
provide a redacted copy of the letter.

Further, in your letter dated 10/20/21, you stated that NHI operates a network of health care 
facilities and is experienced in providing for the safe handling of radioactive materials. 
Please provide the names of healthcare facilities and the NRC/Agreement State license 
numbers. Please provide the information in a signed and dated letter. You may submit the 
letter directly to me via email.

Thank you

Magdalena R. Gryglak
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC Region III
630-829-9875

mailto:Dozier@kdhmadison.org
mailto:Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov
mailto:Robert.Azar@nortonhealthcare.org

